



Thursday, March 6, 2025

## **Sydney Smith**

Transportation Project Manager – TED Business Group City of Naperville 400 S. Eagle Street Naperville, IL 60540

Subject: MAIN STREET - PARKING MODIFICATION REQUEST

Dear Sydney,

The Downtown Naperville Alliance Board of Directors discussed this topic at our recent board meeting.

The group agreed with City Staff's recommendation to move the multi-use loading zone on Main Street to the west side of the street, changing the existing multi-use loading zone to two-hour parking. The group liked the idea of moving all the short-term spaces to the same side of the street.

Thank you for your review of this request and recommendation. We support it.

Sincerely,

Katie Wood

**Executive Director** 

Downtown Naperville Alliance

